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Businesses in the district 2 area have been reporting greater crime in their area, despite 

CPTED improvements. While, there have been more security guards to protect 

businesses in the area, the issue has been ongoing. Businesses are requesting a 

greater RCMP presence in the area. 

 

We are currently working on supporting youth in our CPAC establish a Graffiti Busters 

Club in Burnaby North and Burnaby Mountain Secondary schools. This was a club that 

was running a few years ago created by students from our CPAC, both students and 

community organizations benefited from the club.  

 

 

 

 


